
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0042

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 10/02/2022

Development:

Location :

Construct a 25 metre high free standing monopole type structure carrying antenna and communication dishes 

within an existing 2.4m high palisade compound.

ESB Substation, Kennelsfort Road Upper, Palmerstown, Dublin 20



IW Recommendation: Further Information Required

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

15/03/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  (Further Information)

1  There is no watermain drawing submitted. Submit a drawing showing existing surface water 

layout of proposed development.

     Submit a drawing showing the distance between proposed development and existing 6" 

watermain south of same. There shall 

    be a minimum setback distance of 3m from existing 6" watermain as per Irish Water Standards.

2  Alternatively obtain a confirmation of feasibility letter from Irish Water and submit same to 

Water Services Planning Authority 

     South Dublin County Council.

- All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  (Not Applicable)




